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Rosenberg Corey

From: Randy, Janet Clow <rjclow1889@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 8:36 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

Dear Sirs: 
 
I'm a landlord and property manager in Yamhill County.  I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A. 
 
I also have a son that rents in downtown Portland, so I've seen and heard about tenant issues from both sides. 
 
Sincerely, 
J. Clow 
 


